President’s Report
ELCA 2015 January  Meeting

Matt Rion

Since our last meeting:
Received and responded to many emails on various topics.

Reviewed applications/resumes received from the ad in the paper for a property manager. 
Emailed applicant multiple times for discussion and set up an interview.

RoJean and Lis requested a bid for maintenance items from one handyman. I followed up with him as well, but to date there has not been a bid submitted.

Walked the property, changing light bulbs that were out.
Received multiple notes taped to my door. For everyone's safety, I request that this practice not continue, especially after dark. I will install a mailbox at the bottom of my steps to receive notes from those without email.

Discussed  with board members the ongoing issues with the owners of C1 and their non-compliance to dog leash rules.  Researched letters to specify fines for non-compliance with rules and regulations. 
Prepared agenda for the Winter 2015 board meeting.

